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Careers Evening 29th November 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

I am writing to you to invite you and child to the Careers Evening at Ellesmere Port Catholic High School on the 29th 
November 4-6pm.  As a rapidly improving school, judged as 'Good', with 'outstanding leadership' by Ofsted, we 
want our students to have the highest possible aspirations and to be tomorrow’s leaders and business owners.  We 
acknowledge that it is vital for our students to have a goal at the end of their studies and we aim to provide them 
with the opportunity to gain more information about their potential future careers. 
  

There will be a number of organisations here on the evening and you will be able to speak to the representatives 
from each organisation to gain more knowledge about the job and what qualifications you may need for that 
career.  You will receive a guidance pack which will enable you to see who is attending from colleges, employers 
and apprentices.  In preparation you can plan who are the key 3 people you wish to speak to on the evening, this 
can be discussed at home prior to you attending.  On the evening bring your pack with you to record any useful 
information you find out on the night.      
 

I am also inviting you to come and be a part of this evening, if you wish, to present your organisation or the 
organisation you are affiliated with at this event please contact me via email to discuss this further. 
 

I look forward to hearing from you and hope that you can be part of one of the most important events for our 
school community. 
  

Many thanks in advance. 
  

Kind regards,  
 
 

Mr C Jones 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Tel:  0151 355 2373 
Email:  cjo@email.epchs.co.uk 
 
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Careers Evening – 29th November  
 
 

Name:          Form: 
 

I confirm I will / will not be attending the Careers Evening on the 29th November. 
 
 
Signed:         Date: 
(Parent/Guardian) 

 
Return to Mr C Jones  


